March 1, 2007

 

 

Dear Friends and Family,

 

I am sending this personal note asking you for donations for the Lupus Foundation of America, Georgia Chapter. It is not normally my nature to send out requests for donations, but I feel very strongly about this cause because this devastating disease has directly affected me.

 

What is Lupus?

 

Lupus is a widespread and lifelong autoimmune disease that causes the immune system to attack the body’s own tissue and organs, including the joints, kidneys, heart, lungs, brain, blood, or skin.  Approximately 55,000 Georgians and 1.5 Million Americans are currently diagnosed with Lupus.  Due to its effect on the body’s systems, it is notorious for diminishing the quality of life for the sufferer.  

The Lupus Foundation is dedicated to improving the diagnosis and treatment of lupus, supporting individuals and families affected by the disease, increasing awareness among health professionals and the public, and finding the cause and cure. 

 

Why Lupus and why now?

 

You might or might not know my story.  It will answer both of these questions.

 

Rachel (my wife) had chronic medical issues starting in her teens and was ultimately diagnosed with Lupus at age 27.

 

Rachel was a beautiful, loving, vibrant young woman and mother of our 17-month-old daughter when at a moments notice she became terribly ill.  After a 12-hour roller coaster day at the hospital, she tragically passed away May 12, 2006.

 

The official cause of death was stated as Sepsis (overwhelming infection) with Lupus as the secondary cause.  I have since done my research and found that overwhelming infection and kidney failure are the two most common causes of death in people with lupus.  

 

I am now a single father who deeply misses his wife and the mother of his daughter.  I am trying to help as much as I can to bring awareness to the public about this devastating disease to honor Rachel’s memory and hopefully keep this story from repeating itself.

 

What I am doing.

 

I have been in contact with the Lupus Foundation of America, Georgia Chapter and learned they will be holding the "Walk For Lupus Now" in Piedmont Park in Atlanta on April 21, 2007, at 5:00 p.m.  I will be walking with my daughter Lilly, my mother, Rachel’s mother, father, and stepparents, friends, and co-workers as Team Rachel/ARCO.  Our purpose is to raise donations for The Lupus Foundation of America, Georgia Chapter, and help get the word out about this disease and the effect it can have on the life of patients and their loved ones.

Why is ARCO in the Team name?

ARCO is honored in the team name because of their uncompromising and unwavering support of me, my career, and my responsibilities with Lilly.  In addition, their generous donations and commitment to the Lupus Foundation of America, Georgia Chapter have been humbling.

 

What you can do.

 

You can show your support in two ways:

 

1. Show your support for Team Rachel/ARCO by joining us at the “Walk For       

Lupus Now” on April 21, 2007.  Sign up today to walk with me at www.lfaga.org.  

2.      Donate to the cause in any amount.  There are 2 ways to donate:

a. a.       Send a tax-deductible check payable to the Lupus Foundation of America, Georgia Chapter.  

b. b.      Go to http://www.firstgiving.com/TeamRachelARCO
c.  and click on “Donations” to donate securely online. You will automatically receive a tax-deductible receipt for your donation.

 

Your donation to this cause is deeply appreciated by Team Rachel/ARCO and will go a long way in helping to educate the public about this disease and to support the families affected by it.  

Again, thank you for your generosity and support.

 

 

Adam Goldberg 

